sent via FIRR
February 1, 2018

State of Colorado - Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
Attn: Catherine Roy

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Field Inspection Form No. 680602456 pertaining to Bondad 33-9 #52

Ms. Roy,

This Letter is intended to respond to the corrective action suggested in Field Inspection Form No.
680602456 pertaining to the Bondad 33-9 #52 well (APl 05-067-08089, Location ID 385880). This well was
recently sold by WPX Energy Production, LLC, to LOGOS Resources Il, LLC, and is presently operated by
LOGOS Operating, LLC (“LOGOS”), pending approval of submitted Changes of Operator.

A review of the Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (“COGCC”) website reflects the
attached Sundry Notice submitted July 20, 2006, and approved by the COGCC September 19, 2006. The
sundry states the following:

“The landowner, Jeff Paxton, was consulted on 7/18/06 concerning rehabilitation of the
location and he said he did not want any rehab done. Attached to this Sundry is a
statement signed by Mr. Paxton.”

In reliance upon the approved Sundry discussed above, LOGOS believes that the Bondad 33-9 #52
well site has been reclaimed in compliance with COGCC regulations and respectfully requests reevaluation
of Field Inspection Form No. 680602456 in a manner consistent with the attached sundry.

If any further information is necessary, please contact me at 505-947-4974. Thank you.

Sincerely,
LOGOS Operating, LLC

By: Oa-«-é’/ﬂ W

Name: Darren Rowley i
Title: Ignacio Production Lead & Stakeholder Engagement

LOGOS Operating, LL.C
2010 Afton Place - Farmington, NM 87401 - Direct 505-324-4100 - Fax 505-832-3095



